
Harriers Newsletter
Friday, 31st  March  2023

Our Vision: to cultivate high quality education in a supportive environment, enabling 
our pupils to become happy, confident individuals, ready to take on the world



Message from Miss Pamplin
The final week of term has come to a close with the school buzzing with the year 3, 4 & 5 production, Doves class assembly, Easter 
Bingo and the Easter Bonnet parade. The Banbury Bid came and collected our rabbit “Fleur” who will be displayed in a shop window 
for the Banbury Bid Trail so have a look out (Clue - it is in the High Street)!  Today, we said our goodbyes to Mr Acreman, who has 
been a wonderful caretaker over the last year and goodbye to Mrs East who has been both a fantastic class teacher and then 
SENDCO at Harriers since 2017.  We wish them both all the very best in their future.

I have some exciting news of my own this Easter too - I will be returning to school as Mrs Coley! The staff and children surprised me 
in assembly with some lovely cards, gifts and singing! Thank you for all your well wishes. 

A huge thank you to our PTFA who have held wrapping events, discos and a phenomenal Easter Bingo event this term. We are so 
grateful for their time and dedication. If you can ever offer to support at an event please let the PTFA know. 

Please save the date - Friday May 5th we will be holding a family picnic event for the King’s Coronation weekend. More details to 
follow soon! Have a very happy, and restful, Easter break. 

Kind regards, Steph Pamplin



Lower Phase
Celebration Assembly 

  24th March 2023

High Flyers

High Flyers



Upper Phase
Celebration Assembly 

24th March 2023

   

“Best Seats in 
the House”

High Flyers

Punctuality 
Bear



Aspirations Assembly
30th March 2023

   

This term’s Condition has been
 

Heroes.

Celebrating our successes out of school Our Aspiration Awards Winners



Upcoming Dates 
● 17th April Term 5 begins
● 19th April Flamingo Class Assembly 

2.30pm
● 26th April Year 4 trip to Cadbury World
● 1st May Bank Holiday - school closed
● 5th May Coronation Celebrations ( see 

details further on)
● 8th May Bank Holiday - school closed
● 9th-12th May Year 6 SATs week
● 13th May Early Years Spring Cleaning
● 17th May Year 6 to London to see 

Matilda
● 19th May Year 2 sleepover
● 26th May Last day of term 5

Thanks goes to 
Mrs Lyons for 
helping our 
children 
decorate our 
Easter Bunny for 
the Banbury Bid 
trail this Easter.

See if you can 
see which shop 
she’s appearing 
in!



Nursery

During our Phonics learning, we have 
been using mirrors to watch the 
shapes our mouths make when we 
create different sounds. It was exciting 
to see how our tongues move so 
much!

We have been finishing off our learning 
about what makes us a Hero with 
some wonderful role playing! 

“It doesn’t matter if you can’t fly - smile 
and that makes you a hero too!”



EYU Trip to the fire station

This week Robins and Wrens visited 
Banbury Fire Station. They had a 
wonderful time touring the station, 
sitting in the truck and squirting the 
hoses!



Year 1!
Last week, Year 1 enjoyed a 
whole day of Forest School 
as a special treat. We loved 
spending some time outside, 
playing and exploring with 
our friends. 

We helped to cook food on 
the fire, did some weaving 
and worked together. We got 
a bit wet and muddy, but we 
had lots of fun!



Year 2 

 Year 2 have been learning how to use 
the chrome books to make PowerPoint 
presentations. They have learnt how to 
add slides, insert images, type and 
format backgrounds. They showed 
great resilience! 



Year 3 
Year 3 have been very busy getting 
stuck into science this week!

We have created the chassis for our 
cars (still waiting on a wheel 
delivery, so may only get to test 
them properly after Easter), getting 
stuck into cutting, gluing and 
constructing.

We have also been looking at 
magnetism and forces and have 
enjoyed sticking them to everything 
magnetic around the room!

On top of being superstar rockers…



Year 3 
We have also been outside planting! 

We have been donated some 
different hedging plants to make an 
amazing mixed hedge around our 
playing field.



Year 4
Year 4 had so much fun 
creating their musical 
instruments! The pupils 
used their designs and a 
variety of materials to 
make their instrument. 
Afterwards, the children 
also evaluated how 
functional their 
instrument was and how 
they would make it even 
better next time! 



Year 5   

Year 5 pupils have enjoyed 
designing and testing catapults 
linked with their Romans topic.



Year 5 

The children have enjoyed 
marching like the Romans and 
trying out the ‘Turtle’ formation.
Well done to all on their fantastic 
Roman shield designs!



Year 6 

In the past couple of weeks, 
Year 6 have been planning, 
drafting and writing their 
own newspaper reports on 
murder of King Di Xin (the 
last king of the Shang 
Dynasty). The final pieces 
of work produced by the 
children have been superb.

The children also had great 
fun at the end of Science 
week completing some 
exciting science challenges.



Rock Star Production!

Years 3, 4 and 5 performed a 
spectacular Rock Star concert this 
week! The costumes were fantastic 
and their singing was awesome! Well 
done to every pupil for their hard work! 



You are 
invited to join 

us for a 
picnic to 

celebrate the 
coronation of 
King Charles 

on the 5th 
May at 
12pm. 



Coronation Celebrations!

On the 5th May, the whole school will be 
celebrating the King’s coronation with a 
picnic, an art display, songs and 
performances, as well as a cake and 
crown competition.

We are planning on holding an optional 
‘Coronation Crown Catwalk’. Your child 
can get creative and strut their stuff on 
the catwalk to a panel of judges. The 
most creative crown will win a prize. The 
theme is ‘Coronation’ but the rest is up to 
you!



Keeping our children safe 

We are always looking for ways to support our children and families both in and 
out of school. The Anna Freud Centre website offers lots of advice, resources and 
support that might be useful. 

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/ 

If you have any questions or                                                                                               
concerns please feel free to speak                                                                                     
to your child’s teacher or contact                                                                                     
Mrs East. 

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/


Sports! 



Keeping our children safe online
 Social Media

It is clear that numerous children are using 
social media apps, especially WhatsApp, 
Discord, SnapChat and Tik Tok. These apps 
have an age rating of 13. Whilst we understand 
that parents have the right to make informed 
decisions about what their children do outside 
of school, it is important that we inform you of 
the dangers of these apps and the steps you 
can take to protect your children whilst using 
them.

Parental controls can be of great help when 
managing children’s access to content, the 
NSPCC has a fantastic website that goes 
through it step by step. 



     Activities outside Harriers

 

  

See if you can find where Harriers 
Bunny is!



Activities outside Harriers



After months of preparation Wykham Park 
Academy and Futures Institute are proud to

present Disney's High School Musical Jr. on 
Tuesday 25th -27th April 2023 in 
WykhamTheatre.

Tickets are available to book on the Ticket 
Source Website. You can scan the QR code or

click on this link

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/ban
bury/wykham-theatre-at-wykham-park-academ
y/disney-high-school-musical-jr/e-zagolq

We would love to see you there, book soon to 
secure your ticket.





Places offering 
free food for 
children this 
Easter…

https://www.dayoutwiththekids.co
.uk/hub/things-to-do/kids-eat-free
-easter-holidays



Cost of 
Living tips 
from 
Brighter 
Futures in 
Banbury 

More 
information can 
be found on 
their website 
https://www.cherwell
.gov.uk/info/118/co
mmunities/873/brigh
ter-futures-in-banbury
#:~:text=Brighter%20
Futures%20is%20a%2
0long,within%20Banb
ury's%20most%20dis
advantaged%20areas
. 
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